
PTO Meeting-Minutes June 14, 2007 
 

Attending: AnnMarie Dunn, Chris Kinnally, Sharon Striglio, Linda Neville, Jenn Burke, Lisa 
Canavan, Maria MacIver, Lisa Campbell, Marianne Harte, Susan Hanks, Jacqui Twombley, Jane 
Marcella, Joan MacDonald, Lori Perry, Linda Pompey, Jill Whitcomb, Michele Proude, Donna Brady, 
and Nancy Sullivan. 
 
Acceptance of minutes: May minutes approved 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Linda reported the approx balance incl. outstanding commitments.  
 
Funding Request(s):  
• JS-5th grade team is requesting $600 for a boat to go to the Freedom Trail. The kids paid $3 ea.

          PTO-$300 Unanimous
               FOL-$300   

BOD Vote Update 
• MS-6th grade $700 for the Voyage of the Mimi to bumpkin (in place of Nature’s Classroom) 
• MS-library $25 for a savings bond for the Newbury Award reader 
• JS-5th grade $250 from FOL for a bus to Shrek 
• JS-5th grade field day-canceled 
• JS-PreK-5th FOL end of the year ice cream celebration 
• JS-meet & greet the new principal-coffee and Danish 
 
Open Issues: 
• PTO Academic Award went to Matthew Hanks. Retired teachers love process & want to continue 
• Brockton Rox-130 participated, 8 sang, & Bill Murray gave autographs ($150 profit) do again 
• Lowes-received 5K this week. Will send out dates to be worked on, picture & blurb to Times, 1 

year to complete & seniors will receive patio for privileges 
• Calendar sales-sales slow just under $1200 pay out $900 
• MALI-introduced at polls, send mailing to town officials, alumni, businesses, PTO members 

should buy now to be in phase 1 (received 3- $75 size) $300 for mailing  Unanimous 
• Boosters 10K Drawing-canceled 
 
New Business: 
• Box Tops & Hannaford’s accounts opened in MS 
• 4 volunteers for JS on Monday at 9:30 a.m. to pass out Popsicle or Hoodsie, 2 for MS on Tuesday 
• Volunteers to bake & set up for new principal meet & greet 
• Received thank you notes from MS cafeteria staff, 3rd grade for Plymouth Plantation trip, 7th grade 

for camera & breakfast, Mary McCauley for breakfast, 4th grade for Zoo & Blue Hills trips, and 
Barbara Smith for our contribution for Lucas Dunn & DECA support 

  
 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 


	Meeting adjourned

